
A number of our “brethren” have expressed an interest in having a reunion in 2015 for the 
Wycol generation who will [or have just achieved] the milestone of reaching 60. This will 
predominately be those who left in the Upper Sixth [or Year 13 as it is now called I’m 
advised!] in 1972/73/74.”

As it is some 11 years since our last get together at Walsingham, and the fact that we will 
all have reached/are about to reach the magical age of 60 [and most seem to have survived 
intact!], it maybe an opportune time to try & get together again.

Saturday 18th July 2015 is a date that would suit some of our overseas Summer visitors 
and an ideal venue would be in the Norwich City area. 

Nothing has been formally organised as yet but it would be good to identify a suitable 
hostelry with some form of function room that is open all day on a Saturday.  
Perhaps our Norwich based folk can come up with some options. 

For accommodation there are a couple of Premier Inn/Travelodge type hotels located within 
the City Centre – however I don’t suppose that they will have dorms as we had at the 
Walsingham Hostel!

If you are interested in attending this reunion, please contact me by e-mail in the first 
instance. 

If you have others in your own Wycol group who might be interested in attending, please let 
them know as well. 

Floreat Sapientia,

Phil Robinson aka Pilgrim/Abbott Phil

E-mail – philrobinson55@btinternet.com
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